
NOTICE OF DETERMINATION 
 
TO: Governor's Office of Planning & Research     FROM: State Water Resources Control Board  
 State Clearinghouse                                Division of Financial Assistance 
 1400 Tenth Street, Room 113                   1001 I Street 16th Floor 
 Sacramento, CA 95812                                Sacramento, CA 95814 

 
 
SUBJECT: Notice of Determination in compliance with Public Resources Code, Division 13, 

Section 21108  
 
PROJECT TITLE:  Parkway Drive and Alvarado Road Trunk Sewer Phase 3 Upgrade Project 

(Project); Clean Water State Revolving Fund (CWSRF) NO. C-06-8394-110 
  
          SCH# 2017061081    Kristen Way     (916) 341-5879 
State Clearing House Number  Contact Person      Area Code/Telephone Number 
 
LEAD AGENCY AND ENTITY CARRYING OUT PROJECT: City of La Mesa (Applicant) 
 
RESPONSIBLE AGENCY APPROVING PROJECT:  State Water Resources Control Board 
(State Water Board)  
 
PROJECT LOCATION: Public rights-of-way and easements, along both the south and north 
sides of Interstate 8, and in a developed section of Alvarado Canyon in the City of La Mesa, in the 
County of San Diego. 
  
PROJECT DESCRIPTION: The Project involves the rehabilitation or replacement by trenchless 
and open trench installation of existing sewer pipelines to reduce storm water intrusion and 
amount of sewer flows discharged to the Point Loma Wastewater Treatment Plan. Pipeline 
segments that can be rehabilitated will be relined rather than replaced. Some pipeline segments 
may require relocation for better hydraulics or easier maintenance access. Manholes will also be 
rehabilitated or replaced, depending on conditions. One segment of approx. 250 feet of new pipe 
will be installed using trenchless techniques.  
 
This is to advise that the State Water Board made the following California Environmental Quality 
Act (CEQA) determinations and approved CWSRF financing on May 6, 2020 for the Project:  
 
1. Determinations were made pursuant to the CEQA. 
2. The State Water Board considered the Initial Study/Mitigated Negative Declaration as 

prepared by the Applicant for this Project. 
3. A Mitigation Monitoring and Reporting Program was adopted by the Applicant for this Project. 
4. Mitigation measures were made a condition of the Applicant’s approval of the Project.  
5. A Statement of Overriding Considerations was not adopted by the Applicant for this Project.    
6. The Project will not have any adverse significant water quality effects. 
 
This is to certify that the Initial Study/Mitigated Negative Declaration with comments and 
responses and record of funding approval for the Project are available to the general public at the 
State Water Board, Division of Financial Assistance at the above address.  
 
 
 
        Environmental Scientist           May 6, 2020 
Signature (Public Agency)  Title    Date 
 
 
 
DATE RECEIVED FOR FILING AND POSTING AT OPR: _________________________ 
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